
Pattison Water Company, Inc. 
PO Box 3374 • Lacey, WA 98509-3374 • 360-412-1252 • Fax 360-412-0677 

May 21, 2018 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
Olympia WA 98504-7250 

Re: Increase in Service Connection Charge and General Facilities Charge 
First Revision of Sheets No. 30, 31, 32, 33; Cancelling Original Sheets No. 30, 31, 32, 33  
Docket # UW-180359 

Dear Mr. Johnson, 

Pattison Water Company, Inc. submitted a request to increase the charge for a water 
hookup and changes to our General Facilities Charge on April 27, 2018. We have 
enclosed substitute pages for each of the above referenced sheets, and made changes per 
the request of the Commission staff. The attached sheets are margin revisions only and 
are not to be re- docketed.  

If you need further information you may reach me at: (360) 412-1252 or 
jcasebolt@comcast.net.  

Very truly yours 

James S. Casebolt 
President 
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